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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

GOOGLE JOINS WIKIMANIA 2012 AS A DIAMOND-LEVEL SPONSOR 

WASHINGTON, D.C., MARCH 30, 2012:  Wikimedia District of Columbia (Wikimedia DC) is 
pleased to announce that Google has joined Wikimania 2012 as a Diamond Level 
sponsor. Google’s support of Wikimania helps bring hundreds of people around the 
world who support open source, open culture, and free access to global knowledge. 
 
"Google has been a strong advocate of open source, and we welcome their support of 
Wikimania 2012,” says Nicholas Michael Bashour, President of Wikimedia DC. “Through 
their Open Source Programs Office, Google has supported open source organizations 
and developers through such programs as Google Summer of Code and Google Code-in. 
Their support of Wikimania 2012, an international conference attended by hundreds 
of open source developers and advocates, shows a continued committement to help 
expand and maintain an active, vibrant, and global open source community.” 
 
WIKIMANIA has been, since 2005, the premier annual international gathering of 
experts, academics, and enthusiasts whose vision is to empower people around the 
world through free access to global knowledge. Wikipedia and Wikimedia Projects are 
the principal tools of the Wikimedia movement, encompassing resources that span 
more than 280 languages and include, aside from Wikipedia, a repository of more 
than 12 million free-use media files (Wikimedia Commons), a library of free and 
open source educational textbooks (WikiBooks), and a vast library of online library 
of free content publications (WikiSource), amongst others. It has been previously 
held in Frankfurt, Germany; Boston, Mass.; Taipei, Taiwan; Alexandria, Egypt; 
Buenos Aires, Argentina; Gdańsk, Poland; and Haifa, Israel. For more information 
and to join Wikimania 2012’s list of elite sponsors, visit www.wikimania2012.org 
 
WIKIMEDIA DC is the official regional chapter of the Wikimedia Foundation in the 
District, Maryland, Virginia, West Virginia, and Delaware. A non-profit educational 
organization, Wikimedia DC is dedicated to the advancement of general knowledge and 
the collection, development, and dissemination of educational content under a free 
license or in the public domain. 


